
 
 

Northwest Suburban Integration School District 
2021-22 Inter-District Partnership (IDP) Workshop Series 

 

 

                                     An Immigrant  
                                 Experience                             

                       

                                                  December 1, 2021 
                                                            12:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

        Hosted in-person at NWSISD 
                 

 

RSVP by November 29, 2021: Limited to 30 participants 
https://idp-immigrantexperience.eventbrite.com 

 

 

 
Join us to hear first-hand 
experiences from people that 
have immigrated to Minnesota. 
 

Our goal is to learn how 

immigrants are continuing to be 

connected to their culture while 

learning and understanding a 

new culture in a different area 

of the world.  

Participants will also hear how 

important schools and 

education are in understanding 

a different culture. 

  

     Workshop Objectives 

• Actively listen and reflect on perspectives of immigrant 

parents navigating K-12 schools in Minnesota 

• Understand promising practices for integrating immigrant 

cultures into school structures and curriculum 

• Identify the cultural norms 

and some of the barriers it 

creates to integrate 

immigrant cultures 

• Brainstorm ways to adapt 

and add practices which 

foster inclusion of 

immigrant families 

 

For more information contact:  John Warren                                   Administrative CEUs will be available 
jwarren@nws.k12.mn.us or 763-450-1306                                 Registration paid by district membership fees  
 

 
 

Northwest Suburban Integration School District 
9201 W Broadway, #690, Brooklyn Park, MN 55445 

763-450-1300 / nws.k12.mn.us 
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